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Dear Parents/Carers,  

Pyjama Day & Christmas Fayre 

We are extremely excited to share with you plans for two forthcoming fundraising 

events planned for our pupils. 

Both events are being organised by Sandy Hill Academy staff, to raise funds towards 

potential future trips and activities for all children. 

 

Pyjama Day – Friday 6th December 2024 

We are inviting all children to come to school dressed in their pyjamas or 

comfortable clothes for the day. 

Rather than monetary donations, we are asking children to bring either a small jar of 

sweets (or bag of individually wrapped sweets) or stationary items that will be used 

as tombola prizes for our forthcoming Christmas Fayre. Donations may be brought 

into school at any time up to 19th December. 

 

Christmas Fayre – Thursday 19th December 2024 

On 19th December we shall be holding a Christmas Fayre. This event will take place 

during the school day for pupils only, so will not be open to parents or siblings 

attending other schools on this occasion. 

We are planning a day of festive fun where all pupils will have the opportunity to 

participate in a selection of games, surprises, and activities. 

For this event, we are requesting a suggested voluntary contribution of £2-£3 per 

child. Any contributions may be paid via your ParentPay account, via the ‘Parental 

Voluntary Donations’ payable item. All children will have the opportunity to 

participate, regardless of whether or not parents/carers have contributed. 

We are also asking for donations of any new or nearly new teddies from Year 6 pupils 

only. These teddies will be used in the ‘Guess the name of the teddy’ game. 
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We really hope you can support us with these two events and are very much looking 

forward to a couple of fun-filled days for all children. 

As always, please do not hesitate to get in touch should you have any questions. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Mr J Walker 

Head of School 

mailto:hello@sandyhill.org.uk
http://www.sandyhill.org.uk/

